DU PAGE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL DISTRICT 13
BOARD OF EDUCATION
Bloomingdale, lilinois
Regular Meeting  January 24, 2022

FOR DISCUSSION:

Subject: Student Enrollment Projections

In August of 2017, Dr. Charles Kofron presented the final report on the
demographics for the school district to the Board of Education. Forthe past several
years, the District has referred to that data to help anticipate needs and resources
necessary to ensure high quality student services. Due to the date of the report
and the time since, it may be time to look into the composition of a new
demographic report,

Accurate student enroliment projections help in the planning and development of
the school district budget as this data helps in the determination of the size of the
staff, the amount of instructional materials to anticipate purchasing, and how to
otherwise accommodate student learners.

Mr. Reiniche has put together the projections to be shared this evening for your
review. | would be happy to answer any questions members of the Board may
have at this time.



